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To Tara Vasby:

Since this draft was characterized as a work−in−progress by Mary Matthias, I have
given this preliminary draft a new number.  I have eliminated the analysis for now so
I can get draft language to you more quickly.

Tamara J. Dodge
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  tamara.dodge@legis.wisconsin.gov


